
 
 

Summer Youth Program 
                    

 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
We are at the end of another school year, and it is time for summer fun! We will be 
having teams for T-ball, machine pitch, little league boys, softball girls and baseball. If 
your child is interested in playing, please fill out and return the following form. It is of no 
cost to those that participate! 
 
Coaches, volunteers, and players will meet on a date to be determined on 
the softball/baseball fields. Teams, rules and playing dates will be 
determined at that time. 
 
 
 

 
 
Name of player  __________________________________________   Grade   _________________ 
 
Boy ________ Girl ________             

 
Shirt Size (circle):​ YS   YM   YL   YXL  ​​ AS AM AL AXL AXXL          
 
Phone Number ____________________________________ 
 
Parent signature ___________________________________________ 
  
Want to Volunteer​  Yes__​ No__ 
 
                                                                                                                       
Thank you, 
                                                                    
Heath Richardson  
Summer Director 
 870-754-3167 

 


